
LEASE OF LAND
NORTH PEACE CULTURAL CENTRE
In accordance with Section 26 of the Community Charter, notice is hereby 
given that the City of Fort St. John intends to lease land legally described 
as Lot 1 Section 36 and Lot 21 Section 36, with the civic address of  
10015 100 Avenue and 10015 99 Avenue to the North Peace Cultural 
Society for a three-year term expiring in August 2026. 

This lease forms part of the Cultural Services Agreement and Lease that 
identifies $10 monthly as the amount of rent for the term and outlines the 
service agreement. 

By Monday, July 31, 2023, inquiries regarding this lease may be directed to:

Milo MacDonald, Chief Administrative Officer 
(250) 787-8161 or mmacdonald@fortstjohn.ca

Bonnie McCue, Corporate Officer 
(250) 787-5796 or bmccue@fortstjohn.ca

www.fortstjohn.ca


